
 
 BROOKFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Brookfield Public Schools 
 

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING WITH THE BOARD OF FINANCE, TUESDAY, APRIL 4, 2017 
BROOKFIELD TOWN HALL, TSO CONFERENCE ROOM 227 

6:15 P.M. 
MINUTES 

 
 
 
Chairman Bob Belden called the meeting to order at 6:15pm. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited 
 
Present: Bob Belden, Paul Checco, Colette Sturm and Tara Lerner   
 
Absent:  Harry Shaker and Steve Harding 
    
Eve Sturdevant arrived at 6:19 pm 
 
B. Belden moved, P. Checco seconded, and the Board voted 4-0 to enter into executive session for the purpose 
of receiving confidential communications protected by the attorney-client privilege and discussions regarding 
negotiations with respect to collective bargaining, and invited the following individuals into executive session: 
Superintendent John Barile, Assistant Superintendent Maureen Ruby, Director of Business and Operations Ken 
Post. Board of Finance members Rob Gianazza, Jeff Rossi, Sean Hathorn, Mark Zerbe, Mark Mulvaney 
Town Treasurer John Lucas was present via phone, First Selectman Steve Dunn and Attorney Pat McHale 
(invited, but did not join)  
Bob Belden, Paul Checco, Colette Sturm and Tara Lerner voted aye. 
 
 
The Board exited executive session at 6:49 pm 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Without objection, Chairman Belden adjourned the Special Board of Education meeting at 6:49 pm. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 
 

________________________ 
Colette Sturm, Secretary 
Brookfield Board of Education 
 
 
 

 
  


